







May 6, 2005
Representative Barbara Lee

Dear Madam:


Representative Lee, we are writing to urge you to fight the Bush administrations attempts to develop new nuclear weapons.  At the same time that the United States prepares to renew our commitment to the 1970 Nuclear Non-proliferation Treaty at the upcoming conference in May, the administration seeks to undermine that commitment by requesting funding the in FY06 budget for the so-called nuclear bunker buster bomb, a new nuclear bomb production plant and for preparations for resumption of nuclear testing.  We feel that the request for $670 million for upgrading and modernizing existing nuclear weapons while requesting only $35 million to implement the Moscow Treaty to fund dismantlement shows a total disregard for our commitment to disarmament.  Our security needs would be much better served by reducing the number of nuclear weapons and materials in the world rather than building new weapons ourselves.  We hope that when the time comes you will fight against these budget requests and both oppose new weapons construction and push for better funding of our commitments to reduce world nuclear stockpiles.  

Sincerely,

	NAME 
	Signature
	Affiliation (Student, etc.)
	Address 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	





May 6, 2005

Senator Barbara Boxer
Dear Madam:


Senator Boxer, we are writing to urge you to fight the Bush administrations attempts to develop new nuclear weapons.  At the same time that the United States prepares to renew our commitment to the 1970 Nuclear Non-proliferation Treaty at the upcoming conference in May, the administration seeks to undermine that commitment by requesting funding the in FY06 budget for the so-called nuclear bunker buster bomb, a new nuclear bomb production plant and for preparations for resumption of nuclear testing.  We feel that the request for $670 million for upgrading and modernizing existing nuclear weapons while requesting only $35 million to implement the Moscow Treaty to fund dismantlement shows a total disregard for our commitment to disarmament.  Our security needs would be much better served by reducing the number of nuclear weapons and materials in the world rather than building new weapons ourselves.  We hope that when the time comes you will fight against these budget requests and both oppose new weapons construction and push for better funding of our commitments to reduce world nuclear stockpiles.  

Sincerely,

	NAME 
	Signature
	Affiliation (Student, etc.)
	Address 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	






May 6, 2005

Representative Tauscher
Dear Madam:


Representative Tauscher, we are writing to urge you to fight the Bush administrations attempts to develop new nuclear weapons.  At the same time that the United States prepares to renew our commitment to the 1970 Nuclear Non-proliferation Treaty at the upcoming conference in May, the administration seeks to undermine that commitment by requesting funding the in FY06 budget for the so-called nuclear bunker buster bomb, a new nuclear bomb production plant and for preparations for resumption of nuclear testing.  We feel that the request for $670 million for upgrading and modernizing existing nuclear weapons while requesting only $35 million to implement the Moscow Treaty to fund dismantlement shows a total disregard for our commitment to disarmament.  Our security needs would be much better served by reducing the number of nuclear weapons and materials in the world rather than building new weapons ourselves.  We hope that when the time comes you will fight against these budget requests and both oppose new weapons construction and push for better funding of our commitments to reduce world nuclear stockpiles.  

Sincerely,

	NAME 
	Signature
	Affiliation (Student, etc.)
	Address 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	






May 6, 2005

Senator Dianne Feinstein 
Dear Madam:


Senator Feinstein, we are writing to urge you to fight the Bush administrations attempts to develop new nuclear weapons.  At the same time that the United States prepares to renew our commitment to the 1970 Nuclear Non-proliferation Treaty at the upcoming conference in May, the administration seeks to undermine that commitment by requesting funding the in FY06 budget for the so-called nuclear bunker buster bomb, a new nuclear bomb production plant and for preparations for resumption of nuclear testing.  We feel that the request for $670 million for upgrading and modernizing existing nuclear weapons while requesting only $35 million to implement the Moscow Treaty to fund dismantlement shows a total disregard for our commitment to disarmament.  Our security needs would be much better served by reducing the number of nuclear weapons and materials in the world rather than building new weapons ourselves.  We hope that when the time comes you will fight against these budget requests and both oppose new weapons construction and push for better funding of our commitments to reduce world nuclear stockpiles.  

Sincerely,

	NAME 
	Signature
	Affiliation (Student, etc.)
	Address 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


